
 
NOTICE OF REGUAR MEETING  

        BOARD OF EDUCATION 
      TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 

    
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there will be a regular meeting of the Board of Education, Tully 
Central Schools on Monday, January 23, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., at Tully Junior/Senior High School, 
Library, 5848 Route 80, Tully, New York.  
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the regular meeting is open to the public and that this 
notice is being given in accordance with the New York State Open Meetings Law. 
 
The Tully Central School District Board of Education will encourage social distancing. 
 
Meeting held in public and can be viewed via Live Stream: 
  
Members of the public may view by Live Stream by using the access link on the Tully Central 
School District website. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  January 13, 2023  
 
  


